
Dear Stakeholders,  

  

June 2016 – Stakeholder Update #24 

 

An information report is scheduled for the June 20, 2016 Planning & Infrastructure Services Committee 

meeting to advise that the City has received revised and new materials from Brampton Brick Ltd.   

 

Staff will be undertaking a preliminary review of this material in order to understand the information that 

Brampton Brick Ltd. is likely to rely on at the forthcoming Ontario Municipal Board Hearing.   

 

The June 20, 2016 information report is accessible here: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-Hall/meetings-

agendas/PDD%20Committee%202010/20160620pis_Agenda.pdf 

 

For more information on the Brampton Brick Ltd. application please contact Natasha Rea, the planner 

assigned to this file, or visit the project webpage at: http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-

development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-Zoning.aspx 

 

 

Natasha Rea, MCIP, RPP 

Policy Planner III, Planning Policy & Growth Management  

Planning & Infrastructure Services 

City of Brampton | 2 Wellington Street W | Brampton ON  L6Y 4R2  

T  905.874.3861 | F  905.874.2099 | E natasha.rea@brampton.ca 
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